
Black  &  Veatch  2015  Energy
Market Perspective

Black & Veatch will present a free webinar
highlighting key findings from the firm’s 2015
outlook  on  the  integrated  North  American
energy markets.

The one-hour complimentary webinar will be Wednesday, Jan. 28,
beginning at noon Central time.

On its website, the firm says the webinar will cover:

– How oil prices and the oil industry will ultimately impact
the natural gas and power industries

–  The  potential  impacts  the  Clean  Power  Plan  and  other
environmental regulations will have on the U.S. power market

–  25-year  energy  price  forecasts  that  include  projected
natural gas, coal and oil prices, average electricity and
capacity prices, and carbon emissions price

Register for the webinar.

 

 

https://generalcounselnews.com/black-veatch-2015-energy-market-perspective/
https://generalcounselnews.com/black-veatch-2015-energy-market-perspective/
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/121808697;jsessionid=abcsFImLNbogk9Zo-tpRu

